
‘Friends of Dromore Central Primary School’ 
2019-2020 

 
Hello everyone and welcome to the new school year at Dromore Central Primary! 
A special welcome to any new parents. 

‘Friends of DCPS’ is a fundraising group comprising parents and teaching staff 
who meet each term to chat through ideas and plan events. Last year we raised 
over £3,000 for the school and all its pupils, and had lots of fun doing so! This 
money is going to be used to purchase iPads for our children to make use of in 
school. 

This would not be possible without the hard work and commitment of our 
‘Friends of DCPS’ committee and the tremendous support and generosity of you, 
the parents. 

Being involved with the ‘Friends of DCPS’ is a unique opportunity to get an 
insight into the environment in which your children learn and play. It is a relaxed 
and sociable way of making a valuable contribution to the school while allowing 
you to get to know teachers and other parents. 

If you would be interested in becoming more involved, please join us at our first 
meeting in school on Monday 9th September at 7.00pm. 

If you would like to be a part of this year’s ‘Friends of DCPS’ activities, please 
complete and return the slip via your child’s teacher. 

We look forward to seeing you, 

Friends of DCPS 

……..……………………….…………………………………………………………………..……………………….…………..………………….…….. 

Friends of DCPS Reply Slip – Please return by Friday 6th September. 
 
I would like to be involved in Friends of DCPS.       
(The first meeting will be on Monday 9th Sept at 7.00pm)  
 
Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

Contact No (mobile):  ______________________________________________ 

Email address: ___________________________________________________________ 

Name of child / children and class /classes:  

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

        


